
From: McMillan, Liz <Liz.McMillan@imgworld.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/1/2013 4:59:22 PM
Subject: RE: Invitation

Williams Brice Stadium
1125 George Rogers Blvd 
Cola, SC 29208

Liz McMillan
General Manager, Gamecock Sports Marketing
O: 803 777 8254 • M: 803 960 8237 • F: 803 777 7376
liz.mcmillan@imgworld.com
1125 George Rogers Blvd • Columbia, SC 29208

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Friday, March 01, 2013 10:27 AM 
To: McMillan, Liz
Subject: Invitation 

Liz,
I hope this email finds you doing well!
What mailing address should I use for an invitation from the Governor for Coach Spurrier?
I will make sure to scan it in and also copy you.
Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

The preceding e-mail message (including any attachments)
contains information that may be confidential, may be protected
by the attorney-client or other applicable privileges, or may
constitute non-public information. It is intended to be conveyed 
only to the designated recipient(s) named above. If you are not 
an intended recipient of this message, please notify the sender 
by replying to this message and then delete all copies of it
from your computer system. Any use, dissemination, distribution, 
or reproduction of this message by unintended recipients is not 
authorized and may be unlawful.
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